
Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of  

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as 

we approach the throne of  our God.  If  you are new to our 

church family, then please let us know as we would love to 

meet you and pray blessings over you and anyone else who 

has come here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen 

to spend time with us and God this morning.                     

May 1, 2022 

Remaining steadfast in sharing the gospel and        

the hope of  glory! 

Colossians 1 

Service Times 

Sunday 9:30  Worship  
Sunday 10:30 Bible Class 

Sunday Evening Fellowship 6:00 p.m. 
www.nwchurch.us  WI-FI Password—northwestcc 210-688-3002 

Prayer Requests: 

• James Chambers – That I can get interviews to get new and 

better job. 

• Bryan Spain – Thank you for your prayers on my job hunt.                  

I accepted a role with NY Life as a Financial Advisor. 

• Neely, 16 year old niece of Debbie Alvarez, is in surgery now 

for a complete hip replacement.  

Tell Us You’re Here by using 

this QR code  and add any 

prayer request that you might 

have. If any of your contact 

information in the directory is 

incorrect, please let us know 

that also. 

The Missions Ministry is requesting “gently used” eyeglasses 
or eyeglasses in good condition and over the 
counter readers for future mission trips. 
Place in the labeled boxes in the foyer. 

FOSTER PROGRAM NEEDS 

NEEDED: Girls size 3, 4, & 5T’s jeans for the                                        
Foster Program. Call Nancy O. and she will pick up.                                       
THANK YOU! 



NW YOUTH MINISTRY SUMMER DATES 

• WORKCAMP—JUNE 5 - 8 

• MISSION TRIP—JUNE 25 - JULY 1 

• CAMP 51—JULY 10 - 15 

 

YOUTH SMALL GROUP 

This Tuesday and every Tuesday @ 6:30-8:00 pm 

Grades 6t—12th are invited 

Food, Devotional, and Fellowship 

7746 Falcon Oak Dr. (The Fryar’s Home) 

Information for Bulletin Deadline 

If you have information for the church bulletin, the deadline is now   

Wednesday noon. We have volunteers that do an amazing job preparing 

for services whether streaming or in person. If everyone gets their                      

information to them in a timely manner, we can provide a great service. 

Thanks so much for all the generous               
donations to our Afghan refugees! We greatly 
appreciate the household items, blankets, and 
even several very nice sewing machines 
(including cloth and accessories) that we’ve 

received recently. We’re in the midst of transitioning from just 
supplying material goods to providing on-going support to some of 
these families so please check with Dan or Mary Huber 
(dmhuber78009@gmail.com) before dropping off any more items. 
If you would like to help, please   contact us. We are willing to 
share the fun in making new friends! 

Work Camp Registration is live! The dates for the camp are June 5-8.  
Sign up by May 8 to lock in the cheaper price of $60 before the price 
increases to $75. Check out our website for a description and the link. 

Items being collected for our camps this summer! Please place                    
donated items in the bin outside the office. 

 Leftover plastic coffee containers (like Folgers for example.) 
These are used for paint buckets for San Antonio Work Camp. 

 Legos, new or used. Our theme for Camp 51 is “Built” and the more 
Legos we have, the better because we want to use them for lots of 
activities. 

Senior Sunday is May 15th! Help make our gift even more special for 
our 4 Seniors by highlighting your favorite verse in their bibles. You 
can do that and leave cards/gifts at their tables in the front foyer. We 
are so proud of them and want to show them that! 


